
TOWN OF PALM BEACH 
Information for Town Council Meeting on: February 14, 2019 

 
To: Mayor and Town Council 

Via:  Kirk Blouin, Town Manager 

From: Josh Martin, Director of Planning, Zoning & Building 

Re: Worth Avenue Valet Parking Pilot Program Update 

  

Date: February 2, 2019 

 

STAFF RECOMMENDATION  

 

Staff recommends that the Town Council receive a report from the valet operator regarding the 

Worth Avenue Valet Parking Pilot Program’s (200 Block) performance data and other 

information discovered during the implementation of the program.  

 

GENERAL INFORMATION 

 

Town Council approved the Worth Avenue Valet Pilot Parking Program on December 12, 2018, 

subject to a condition that the valet operator return on a monthly basis to report performance data 

and other information discovered during implementation of the program to the Town Council at 

the regularly scheduled meetings.   

 

The Valet Parking Pilot Program seeks to address the traffic congestion on Worth Avenue and 

the lack of available parking spaces. The program includes two valet stations along the south side 

of the 200 block of Worth Avenue from 10 A.M. to 6 P.M., Monday through Saturday, which 

began operation in December 2018, and will end on Saturday, April 27, 2019.  

 

cc: Jay Boodheshwar, Deputy Town Manager 

Paul Brazil, Director of Public Works 


